
 

Friday 9th July 2021 

 

 

 

 

Positive Covid Test 

Please continue to follow Government guidance and stay at home if you or 

any member of your household has any Covid symptoms. Anyone with symp-

toms must be tested with a PCR test booked online or by phoning 119. If the 

test is negative, then children can return to school.  Please email us if your 

child has a positive covid test for up to 6 days after the end of term.  

 

Summer Holiday begins on Wednesday 21st July 2021- Last day is Tuesday 20th July 2021. 

Children return on Thursday 2nd September 2021.  

Monday 12th  

Tuesday  

Wednesday Street Games Day 2- everyone in Reception to Y6 in PE 

kits please 

Thursday Sponsored Trip to Tokyo Olympics- wear bright, sporty 

clothes for everyone in Nursery to Year 6 

Friday Friends of the School Disco (with popcorn and candy-

floss)  Non uniform £1 donation please 

Monday 19th Open the Book Assembly 

Tuesday Last Day!!!  Ice Cream Van for all children 

Fish and Chips outdoor lunch 

Year 6 leaving party including shirt signing (please can 

Y6 bring a spare school tshirt to be signed b y their 

friends) 

 


